
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Due to the Governor’s Executive Order # 20-

91 “STAY at HOME” to slow the spread of 

COVID-19, the City Hall will be CLOSED to 

the PUBLIC starting MONDAY APRIL 6th 

until further notice. You can pay your Utility 

(Water/Garbage) bill on-line, by mail or you 

can use the drop box located on the west side 

of the building. (IF YOU ARE PAYING 

WITH CASH YOUR RECEIPT WILL BE 

MAILED TO YOU-Please write down the 

amount you are paying & account name or 

account number)   We will be waiving the late 

fee for the month of April.  If you need any 

assistance or need information, please feel free 

to call the City Hall at (352)748-1017 Monday 

– Friday from 9am -5pm.  If we do not answer 

the phone, please leave your name, telephone 

number and brief message; we will return 

your call as soon as possible.  We are sorry for 

the inconvenience this may cause. Please, if 

you can, STAY at HOME to help slow the 

spread. 

            

         Mayor, Milton Hill 


